MOOR ROW SCHOOL NEWSLETTER Friday 22nd September 2023



'Learning for Life'



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

27th September Parents Early Reading workshop.

27th September – Individual and Family Photos

28th September KS2 React Science show

W/C 9th October – Scholastic Book Fair

13th October – Harvest Festival 2.30 pm

Monday 16th October & Tuesday 17th October – Parents evening

WB 23.10.23 Half Term

1.11.23 Haloween Disco

6th November – Wheelchair basket ball

7th November Nasal Fluvaccinations

17th November – Children in Need Non-uniform day

WB 27.11.23 Assessment week

12th December EYFS / KS1 Nativity 1.30 pm.

13th December KS2 Carol service. 1.30 pm

14th December KS2 Shrek – Blackpool I would like to thank Lesley from NISCU for the wonderful whole school assembly she led this week related to our school values of Manners, Respect & Success. Year 3 / 4 also took part in a lesson about Bear Grylls and his Chriatian faith. Year 5 / 6 studied Stormzy in more detail and his relationship with God. The sessions were really engaging.

Water Bottles:

Thank you for supplying your children with suitable reuseable sport top water bottles. The drinks available in class should be water only – no flavoured squash etc. If children have anything other than water in their water bottle they will be provided with water from school and the non water drink returned home at the end of the school day. Research has shown that water is best to aid hydration and to protect children's teeth.

Early Reading Parent Session:

If your children are currently in Nursery, Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 we would like to invite you to a parent workshop on 27th September. The focus will be on phonics and early reading linked to Read Write Inc (RWI) which is the scheme that we follow in school. If you haven't already indicated that you are attending please consider this as the earlier you can support your children at home using the correct sounds and terminology the better for their progress and attainment.

Please click on the link below to join up for this session. Childcare (for children in the school) is available here in school for this session.

https://forms.office.com/e/NGbQayv2yv

Harvest Collection

The school council have decided to support the North Lakes Food bank again this year. Donations can come into school WB 10th October. Stuart from the Foodbank will be coming into school to lead an assembly with the children on 10th October. Our harvest festival in to take place on Friday 13th October – parents are invited.

Scholastic Book Fair

We will be holding a book fair in school during w/c 9th October where you will be able to come into school and purchase books for all ages, whilst at the same time raising money for school to purchase more books for across the school. Further details will be sent out in the next couple of weeks.

Online Safety:

The National Crime Agency's CEOP Education team aim to help protect children and young people from online child sexual abuse. The parent page has some useful advice and support – please see the link below.

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/



Week 2:



Drain Your Drinks

PhunkyFoods Top Tip 2: Encourage enjoyment!



Encourage healthy hydration habits through:

- Leading by example show enjoyment for water throughout the day! You'll feel better too!
- Stickers/reward charts
- Fun water bottles/cups
- Set up a hydration station at home where your child can pour/access their own water whenever they want/need.

Parents Evening:

Parents evening will be held on Monday 16^{th} and Tuesday 17^{th} October 3.30-5.30 pm for the Autumn Term. Due to the number of time slots available for each class there will only be one slot available per family for each child. Mrs Bone will be setting up the online booking system again and will send a message out to let you know when booking opens.

School Dinners

Thank you to those parents/carers who have remembered to select the correct option this week related to your child's school dinner. This has enabled us to focus on Teaching and Learning opportunities quickly and swiftly at the start of the school day. For those children having packed lunches, there are still a few who do not have this option selected. It may seem a small thing but please do select this option – this helps the kitchen staff know that your child is not expecting a school dinner and it also enables them to know how many places to set. If you do not select this option, your child may have to wait while a seat is found for them.

Children in Need

Children in Need is on Friday 17th November. Children may come to school in non-uniform for a donation of £1.

Year 5 & 6 Residential - Lockerbie 2024

Please can we remind parents/carers that the deposit of £50.00 for the trip is now overdue. We still have a few overdue deposits. If you haven't yet paid the deposit, please will you organise to get it paid asap as we have already had to pay the deposit from school funds. If you are having problems in paying, please speak to Mrs Bone in the office.

Have a restful weekend

Jacqui Beavis – Headteacher



Headteacher Awards

Congratulations to our winners of a Headteacher Award this week.



Woody (EYFS) Billie-Jo (Yr 1/2) Isaac (Yr 3/4) Harrison (Yr 5/6)

Reader of the Week Awards

Congratulations to our winners of the Reader of the Week Awards this week.

Please try and read with your children every day whenever possible and talking about the books with them is just as important.

Happy Reading!!

Reader of the Week Rosa (Yr 1/2) Miley (Yr 3/4) Ella (Yr 5/6)



Writer of the Week Awards



Writer of the Week George (Yr 1/2) Skyla (Yr 3/4) Sophie (Yr 5/6)

Safeguarding



Cumbria Safeguarding Children
Partnership (CSCB) are available if
you have concerns about the
wellbeing of any child. More
information can be found at
www.cumbrialscb.com

Tel: 0333 2401727

Moor Row Primary School

Moor Row, Cumbria, CA24 3JW

E-mail: office@moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk 01946 810620

Website: www.moor-row.cumbria.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Beavis BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH

